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Parents please be aware that during Universal Remote Learning, lessons will be recorded.  See the legal statement below for more information.
	 Legal Statement for Recorded Classes: While students are engaged in home learning opportunities, teachers and other school district staff are providing opportunities for virtual class meetings. Staff may record these class meetings so that they can be posted for students who cannot participate in real time. Parents should be aware that anyone participating in these virtual meeting opportunities - and others around them - may see and hear their student(s). Parents who do not want their student to be seen or recorded in these virtual class meetings can choose for their student not to turn on the video function and to mute the microphone. When virtual class meetings are posted on teacher pages/sites, students with access can view the recordings.



